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Groundskeeper 
Exceeds 

Expectations

Employee appreciation is an essential 
part of maintaining an enjoyable work 

environment. On June 25th, the OAS 
Recognition and Awards Pillar presented 

their second annual OAS Employee 
Appreciation Event. This event was held 

across three different sessions in order 
to give all employees an opportunity to 

attend. The event included sandwhiches, 
drinks, games, and a live DJ. A big thank 

you goes out to all OAS employees, 
who are constantly impacting lives and 

exceeding expectations! Check out some 
OAS employees, pictured to the right, 

enjoying their time out of the office with 
food, games, and good conversation.

OAS Employee Appreciation Day

�e University Police Department recently 
requested to have an area on campus 

cleaned up for a memorial ceremony in 
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